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Dear Committee on Finance and Revenue, 

Thank you for reading my testimony. I am asking for you to support this bill. For 

anyone who has experienced the devastating impact of wildfire, they do not need to 

be ravaged again by paying taxes on lost property or the settlement/awards. Instead, 

we need to let them focus on recovery. This bill will send a powerful message that 

Oregon stands with its people in times of crisis. I urge you to support Senate Bill 587. 


